From: White, Joy - E&E [mailto:Joy.White@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 28 April 2016 15:56
To: Leanne Turner
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E
Subject: 16/00148/DISC


Hi Leanne,

Please see attached our response to this application, which relates only to drainage.

I would suggest that if you have specific queries you contact Andrew Goddard directly, as this is definitely beyond my area of expertise.

Kind regards

Joy


Joy White
Principal Transport Planner, Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Oxfordshire Locality
Mobile 07554103522
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